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February 26, 2014
APPLE SECURITY CONCERN

All customers who use Apple devices to connect to the Internet – such as iPhones, iPads, or iMac/Mac computers – are strongly encouraged to update the iOS of those devices as soon as possible.  A security flaw was discovered recently and Apple has released a new version of iOS to fix this security flaw.
The security flaw discovered put personal information transmitted over the Internet at risk.  This includes credit card information and other highly sensitive information that normally is secure when accessing secure websites (such as online shopping and e-commerce).
Security is an important concern to all who use the Internet.  At Wyoming.com, we believe it is important to advise all of our customers of information that can impact customer experience.   We’ve included some web links with more information about this Apple security issue below if you are interested in learning more.
If you use any Apple iOS device, please update to 7.0.6.  If use any Mac OSX device, please update to 10.9.2.
http://www.cbc.ca/news/technology/apple-security-flaw-what-you-need-to-know-1.2549246
http://gizmodo.com/why-apples-huge-security-flaw-is-so-scary-1529041062
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